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Dear Parents and Carers,

 

Today marks the end of an era as we close the doors to our current site for the final

time.  For over 20 years, these walls have been filled with laughter, learning, and

countless cherished memories. Generations of children have started their

educational journey here, building friendships, discovering new skills, and growing

into confident young learners.
 

As we step into the next chapter, we do so with excitement and optimism. While the

building may change, our mission remains the same, ‘Love, Laugh, Learn’. With

children at the heart of everything we do, we will continue to inspire happy, resilient,

and confident learners.
 

Our vision has always been simple but powerful: ‘We want our children to be the

best that they can be’. That commitment remains stronger than ever as we move

forward.
 

Thank you for being part of this journey with us. Together, we look ahead to a future

filled with new opportunities, new memories, and the same unwavering dedication to

our children’s success.
 

With warmest regards,

 

Executive Headteacher



IMPORTANT NEWSIMPORTANT NEWS
Dear Parents and Carers,
 

We are delighted to inform you that it has been confirmed that our nursery will opening

at the brand-new site after the half-term break!

The current nursery site will close on this Friday 14 February, and we will open the

doors to at the new site on Monday 24 February.
 

We are also pleased to share that we had our approval visit from Ofsted last week,

which was very successful. Morris Property are now busy completing the final few jobs

to ensure everything is ready for our opening.
 

To help your child settle into their new learning environment and to give you the

opportunity to see our wonderful new space, we warmly invite parents and carers to

come into the building at drop-off times during the first week, from Monday 24

February to Friday 28 February.  All session times will remain the same, please see

the image below for our new address, a map, and further details.
 

Parking Information

We have limited parking available on our own car park, which is accessible off

Charlton Street. The front entrance to the nursery is located off this car park.
 

Additionally, there is a public car park opposite Hartshill Park at Bridge Street Long

Stay Car Park, TF2 6AH. This car park is free of charge, though please note that there

are no designated disabled bays. A short walkway to the left of this car park leads

directly to the nursery.
 

Stay Connected

To help children become familiar with their new nursery, we will be posting additional

photos on our website over the half-term holiday. You can also view some images of

the nursery so far on our homepage: www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk.
 

We can’t wait to welcome you to our new site and look forward to seeing you all after

the break!
 

Yours sincerely,

Executive Headteacher



IMPORTANT NEWSIMPORTANT NEWS



Date Event

Monday 17th February to
Friday 21st February 

Nursery closed to all children

Monday 24th February Grand Opening of the new nursery

Sunday 30th March Mothers Day

Tuesday 1st April Incredible Eggs delivering duckling eggs

Friday 11th April End of Term

Sunday 20th April Easter

KEY DATESKEY DATES



  

Don’t forget to check out our website to find out about all the exciting 

things the children have been learning about this week:

The office operates from Monday to Thursday, with opening hours from 
7:30 AM to 3:45 PM.

On Fridays, the office closes earlier, at 1:00 PM.
Should you need assistance or have any inquiries outside of these hours, 

you can call the out-of-hours phone on 07340 751171. 
This ensures that support or urgent matters can be attended to even when

the office is closed.

Your Child’s LearningYour Child’s Learning

Admin Office
Opening Hours
Admin Office

Opening Hours

Click on the image to access our facebook page

SOCIAL MEDIASOCIAL MEDIA

https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/learning-spaces
https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr


Did you know that ‘The Oak Family Hub’ is located at The Wakes and
offers free help and support to residents who are navigating their way

through parenting?

 

Telford Public Health Nursing
Service

Healthy you, Healthy Future

Telephone Number 
0333 358 3328

 

Text 07520 619 053 
 

School nurse 07520 619 051
Follow on twitter 
@ShropPHNurse 

Open 9am-4.30pm 
excluding bank holidays  

Check out the Better Health,
Healthier families website!

 

This useful website has food facts,
recipes, activities and information of

children’s weight. 
 

HTTPS://WWW.NHS.UK/HEALTHIER-
FAMILIES/ 

 

Parents Opening Doors
‘Together we can make a difference’

https://www.podstelford.org/

EARLY HELPEARLY HELP

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/


EARLY HELPEARLY HELP



EARLY HELPEARLY HELP
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